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Notice of removing End User License Agreement from the 

HSBC Macau Mobile Banking App 

 

Based on our regular review of legal terms, we will be removing the End User License 

Agreement from the HSBC Macau Mobile Banking App on 14 June 2023.  

All terms and conditions remain unchanged and can be found in Important Information 

section/ Profile page within the app or below link 

https://www.hsbc.com.mo/content/dam/hsbc/hbap_mo/documents/ways-to-bank/mobile-

app-terms-and-conditions.pdf.  

Removal of this agreement does not impact our services to you, and you do not need to 

take any further action. 
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